ADDITIONAL MATERIAL Regular Meeting JUNE 24, 2014

SUBMITTED AT THE REQUEST OF

OFFICE of INTERGOVERNMENTAL AFFAIRS and PROFESSIONAL STANDARDS

From:

Strong, Kimberly

Sent:

Thursday, May 29, 2014 4:11 PM

To: Cc:

Stone, Ralph Chin, Angela

Subject:

Continuum of Care (CoC) Board Designee

Ralph Stone
Director of Housing and Community Development
Broward County Housing Finance

Dear Mr. Stone:

I am writing to advise that as the County moves forward with transitioning the Broward County Homeless Initiative Partnership Advisory Board to the Homeless Continuum of Care Board (HCCB), I am formally introducing myself as the HCCB Coordinator and to welcome your participation in the Broward Homeless Continuum of Care (CoC).

Additionally. I am advising that as a stakeholder in our community's efforts to end homelessness, your agency now has a designated seat on the twenty-seven (27) member Broward County HCCB.

To this end, the Broward County Office of Intergovernmental Affairs and Professional Standards (OIAPS) is finalizing the Agenda Item to appoint members to the HCCB and it is scheduled to go before the Broward County Board of County Commissioners (BOCC) on June 24, 2014.

To facilitate the appointments, I request that your entity identify a Representative from the Broward County Housing Council who you feel is an ideal candidate to be a part of the HCCB. Your designee should be an individual who will aid in providing the vision, strategies and guidance to end homelessness in Broward County. Serving on the Board will include an enhanced understanding, willingness and stewardship to lead the community to address challenges, embrace opportunities and to provide recommendations to end homelessness in Broward to the Board of County Commissioners regarding policy direction.

Therefore, please submit your Organization Representative's name, resume and contact information to kstrong@broward.org by Friday, June 6, 2014.

Thank you for your efforts to end homelessness in Broward County.

Sincerely.

Michael R. Wright, MPA. Administrator

mening

HCCB Coordinator



Homeless Initiative Partnership (HIP) COMMUNITY

Our Best. Nothing Less.

PARTNERSHIPS

115 S. Andrews Avenue, Room A370 • Fort Lauderdale, Florida 33301 • 954-357-6101 • FAX 954-357-5521 May 23, 2014

Sylvia Quintana, CEO Broward Behavioral Health Coalition, Inc. 1715 SE 4th Ave Fort Lauderdale, FL 33316

Dear Ms. Quintana:

I am writing to advise that as the County moves forward with transitioning the Broward County Homeless Initiative Partnership Advisory Board to the Homeless Continuum of Care Board (HCCB), I am formally introducing myself as the HCCB Coordinator and to welcome your Agency's participation in the Broward Homeless Continuum of Care (CoC).

Additionally. I am advising that as a stakeholder in our community's efforts to end homelessness, your agency now has a designated seat on the twenty-seven (27) member Broward County HCCB.

To this end, the Broward County Office of Intergovernmental Affairs and Professional Standards (OIAPS) is finalizing the Agenda Item to appoint members to the HCCB and it is scheduled to go before the Broward County Board of County Commissioners (BOCC) on June 24, 2014.

To facilitate the appointments, I request that your Agency identify a Representative who you feel is an ideal candidate to be a part of the HCCB. Your designee should be an individual who will aid in providing the vision, strategies and guidance to end homelessness in Broward County. Serving on the Board will include an enhanced understanding, willingness and stewardship to lead the community to address challenges, embrace opportunities and to provide recommendations to end homelessness in Broward to the Board of County Commissioners regarding policy direction.

Therefore, please submit your Agency Representative's name and contact information to kstrong@broward.org by Monday, June 2, 2014 to provide me with sufficient time to process the appointment for Board of County Commission approval.

Thank you for your efforts to end homelessness in Broward County.

Michael R. Wright, MPA. Administrator

HCCB Coordinator

From:

Strong, Kimberly

Sent:

Friday, June 20, 2014 1:54 PM

To:

Strong, Kimberly

Subject:

CoC Board Ex-Officio HACs

Importance:

High

From: Wright, Michael

Sent: Tuesday, April 22, 2014 10:51 AM

To: 'FEsposito@bphi.org'; 'Ron Brummitt (rbrummitt@caringplace.org)'

Cc: 'Michael Calderin'; 'James Whitworth'; 'Don Cotton (dcotton@caringplace.org)'; Strong, Kimberly; Scheidt, Judith

Subject: FW: Homeless Coalition Ex-Officio & Question

Importance: High

Hi Fran and Ron - I hope this request finds you both well! I am requesting that each of your Agency nominate someone to serve on the Homeless Continuum of Care Board in the Ex-officio slots and include resumes for your respective nominee.

Please let me know if you have any questions concerning this request.

Sincerely, Mike

Michael R. Wright, MPA
Homeless Initiative Partnership Administrator
115 S. Andrews Ave, Room A370, Fort Lauderdale, FL 33301
Office: 954-357-6167; Cell 954-802-4512; Fax 954-357-5521
www.broward.org/communitypartnerships



BROWARD COUNTY

From:

Silvia Quintana <silvia.quintana@browardbehavioralhc.org>

Sent:

Monday, June 02, 2014 9:26 AM

To:

Strong, Kimberly

Cc:

Kerline Robinson, Wright, Michael

Subject:

Agency Representative contact info

As per your letter dated May 23,2014, I am providing you with the requested information:

Silvia Quintana will be representing BBHC at the HCCB.

Contact info: squintana@bbhcflorida.org

Please copy Kerline Robinson she is my assistant and keeps my calendar Thank you

Silvia Quintana Chief Executive Officer Broward Behavioral Health Coalition (954) 622-8121

From:

Strong, Kimberly

Sent: To: Thursday, May 29, 2014 4:28 PM

o: Subject: 'pbober@hollywoodfl.org'

Continuum of Care (CoC) Board Designee

Mayor Peter Bober City of Hollywood

Dear Mayor Bober:

I am writing to advise that as the County moves forward with transitioning the Broward County Homeless Initiative Partnership Advisory Board to the Homeless Continuum of Care Board (HCCB), I am formally introducing myself as the HCCB Coordinator and to welcome your participation in the Broward Homeless Continuum of Care (CoC).

Additionally, I am advising that as a stakeholder in our community's efforts to end homelessness, your agency now has a designated seat on the twenty-seven (27) member Broward County HCCB.

To this end, the Broward County Office of Intergovernmental Affairs and Professional Standards (OIAPS) is finalizing the Agenda Item to appoint members to the HCCB and it is scheduled to go before the Broward County Board of County Commissioners (BOCC) on June 24, 2014.

To facilitate the appointments, I request that your entity identify a Representative from your Municipality who you feel is an ideal candidate to be a part of the HCCB. Your designee should be an individual who will aid in providing the vision, strategies and guidance to end homelessness in Broward County. Serving on the Board will include an enhanced understanding, willingness and stewardship to lead the community to address challenges, embrace opportunities and to provide recommendations to end homelessness in Broward to the Board of County Commissioners regarding policy direction.

Therefore, please submit your Municipality Representative's name, resume and contact information to kstrong@broward.org by Friday, June 6, 2014.

Thank you for your efforts to end homelessness in Broward County.

Sincerely.

Michael R. Wright, MPA. Administrator

menniha

HCCB Coordinator

From:

Strong, Kimberly

Sent:

Thursday, May 29, 2014 4:19 PM

To:

'ffernandez@hollywoodfl.org'

Subject:

Continuum of Care (CoC) Board Designee

Frank Fernandez

Chief

City of Hollywood Police Department

Dear Chief Fernandez:

I am writing to advise that as the County moves forward with transitioning the Broward County Homeless Initiative Partnership Advisory Board to the Homeless Continuum of Care Board (HCCB), I am formally introducing myself as the HCCB Coordinator and to welcome your participation in the Broward Homeless Continuum of Care (CoC).

Additionally. I am advising that as a stakeholder in our community's efforts to end homelessness, your agency now has a designated seat on the twenty-seven (27) member Broward County HCCB.

To this end, the Broward County Office of Intergovernmental Affairs and Professional Standards (OIAPS) is finalizing the Agenda Item to appoint members to the HCCB and it is scheduled to go before the Broward County Board of County Commissioners (BOCC) on June 24, 2014.

To facilitate the appointments, I request that your Law Enforcement Agency identify a Representative who you feel is an ideal candidate to be a part of the HCCB. Your designee should be an individual who will aid in providing the vision, strategies and guidance to end homelessness in Broward County. Serving on the Board will include an enhanced understanding, willingness and stewardship to lead the community to address challenges, embrace opportunities and to provide recommendations to end homelessness in Broward to the Board of County Commissioners regarding policy direction.

Therefore, please submit your Organization Representative's name, resume and contact information to kstrong@broward.org by Friday, June 6, 2014.

Thank you for your efforts to end homelessness in Broward County.

Sincerely.

Michael R. Wright, MPA. Administrator

mennihr

HCCB Coordinator

From: Judith Whittingham [mailto:JWHITTINGHAM@hollywoodfl.org]

Sent: Monday, June 09, 2014 5:10 PM

To: Strong, Kimberly

Cc: Peter Bober; Cathy Swanson-Rivenbark; Mary Johns; Frank Fernandez; Christine Schiff; Catherine Albert

Subject: RE: Continuum of Care (CoC) Board Designee

Hi Kim,

Thank you for clarifying the designated seats for the COC Board. Vice Mayor Patricia Asseff has agreed to serve on the Board as the elected official from Hollywood. Laurie-Anne Walton, Homeless Program Coordinator, will serve as the representative from the Police Department.

Please let me know if I can be of additional assistance.

Judith Whittingham Chief Assistant to the Mayor Office of the City Commission City of Hollywood, FL 954-921-3321

From:

Strong, Kimberly

Sent: To:

Thursday, May 29, 2014 4:27 PM jack.seiler@fortlauderdale.gov

Subject:

Continuum of Care (CoC) Board Designee

Mayor Jack Seiler City of Ft. Lauderdale

Dear Mayor Seiler:

I am writing to advise that as the County moves forward with transitioning the Broward County Homeless Initiative Partnership Advisory Board to the Homeless Continuum of Care Board (HCCB), I am formally introducing myself as the HCCB Coordinator and to welcome your participation in the Broward Homeless Continuum of Care (CoC).

Additionally, I am advising that as a stakeholder in our community's efforts to end homelessness, your agency now has a designated seat on the twenty-seven (27) member Broward County HCCB.

To this end, the Broward County Office of Intergovernmental Affairs and Professional Standards (OIAPS) is finalizing the Agenda Item to appoint members to the HCCB and it is scheduled to go before the Broward County Board of County Commissioners (BOCC) on June 24, 2014.

To facilitate the appointments, I request that your entity identify a Representative from your Municipality who you feel is an ideal candidate to be a part of the HCCB. Your designee should be an individual who will aid in providing the vision, strategies and guidance to end homelessness in Broward County. Serving on the Board will include an enhanced understanding, willingness and stewardship to lead the community to address challenges, embrace opportunities and to provide recommendations to end homelessness in Broward to the Board of County Commissioners regarding policy direction.

Therefore, please submit your Municipality Representative's name, resume and contact information to kstrong@broward.org by Friday, June 6, 2014.

Thank you for your efforts to end homelessness in Broward County.

Sincerely,

Michael R. Wright, MPA. Administrator

mennight

HCCB Coordinator

From:

Strong, Kimberly

Sent:

Monday, June 16, 2014 9:41 AM

To:

Sainvil, Daphnee

Subject:

Continuum of Care (CoC) Board Designee City of Ft. Lauderdale Elected Official

From: Maxine Singh

Sent: Monday, June 02, 2014 4:49 PM

To: 'Strong, Kimberly' **Cc:** Maxine Singh

Subject: CITY OF FORT LAUDERDALE REPRESENTATIVE - Continuum of Care (CoC) Board Designee

Importance: High

Hi Kim.

Commissioner Dean J. Trantalis would like to serve as the city's representative on the HCCB.

He can be reached at: <u>DTrantalis@fortlauderdale.gov</u>

His bio is on our website at http://www.fortlauderdale.gov/commission/bios/trantalis.htm

Let me know if you need anything else. Please keep me apprised of the June 24th County Commission decision.

Thanks, Maxine

From: Strong, Kimberly [mailto:KSTRONG@broward.org]

Sent: Friday, May 30, 2014 1:51 PM

To: Jack Seiler; Maxine Singh

Cc: Lee Feldman

Subject: RE: Continuum of Care (CoC) Board Designee

Hi Maxine, great guestions.

It can be a staff person from your office representing the City of Ft. Lauderdale.

This Board will commence meeting as soon as the agenda item passes, which we anticipate will be at the June 24th Commission Meeting. The Board meets monthly, at the Homeless Initiative Partnership office located at the Government Center at 115 S. Andrews Avenue, and it usually meets the fourth Thursday of the month. So depending on when the item actually passes will determine which month the meetings will commence.

Please let me know if I can be of further assistance.

Thank you, Kim

From: Maxine Singh [mailto:MSingh@fortlauderdale.gov] On Behalf Of Jack Seiler

Sent: Friday, May 30, 2014 12:12 PM

To: Strong, Kimberly

Cc: Maxine Singh; Jack Seiler; Lee Feldman

Subject: FW: Continuum of Care (CoC) Board Designee

Importance: High

Ms. Strong,

Are you asking for an elected official representative from Fort Lauderdale, or can it be a staff person?

When are you anticipating that the HCCB will meet, how often, and where?

Thank you.

Maxine Singh for Mayor John P. "Jack" Seiler Commission Assistant Coordinator City of Fort Lauderdale Office of the Mayor & City Commission

D

From:

Strong, Kimberly

Sent:

Thursday, May 29, 2014 4:38 PM

To:

Kathleen Cannon (kcannon@UnitedWayBroward.org)

Subject:

Continuum of Care (CoC) Board Designee

Kathleen Cannon President/CEO United Way

Dear Ms. Cannon:

I am writing to advise that as the County moves forward with transitioning the Broward County Homeless Initiative Partnership Advisory Board to the Homeless Continuum of Care Board (HCCB), I am formally introducing myself as the HCCB Coordinator and to welcome your participation in the Broward Homeless Continuum of Care (CoC).

Additionally, I am advising that as a stakeholder in our community's efforts to end homelessness, your agency now has a designated seat on the twenty-seven (27) member Broward County HCCB.

To this end, the Broward County Office of Intergovernmental Affairs and Professional Standards (OIAPS) is finalizing the Agenda Item to appoint members to the HCCB and it is scheduled to go before the Broward County Board of County Commissioners (BOCC) on June 24, 2014.

To facilitate the appointments, I request that your Organization identify a Representative who you feel is an ideal candidate to be a part of the HCCB. Your designee should be an individual who will aid in providing the vision, strategies and guidance to end homelessness in Broward County. Serving on the Board will include an enhanced understanding, willingness and stewardship to lead the community to address challenges, embrace opportunities and to provide recommendations to end homelessness in Broward to the Board of County Commissioners regarding policy direction.

Therefore, please submit your Organization Representative's name, resume and contact information to kstrong@broward.org by Friday, June 6, 2014.

Thank you for your efforts to end homelessness in Broward County.

Sincerely,

Michael R. Wright, MPA. Administrator

meninger

HCCB Coordinator

From:

Strong, Kimberly

Sent:

Monday, June 16, 2014 9:44 AM

To:

Sainvil, Daphnee

Subject:

Continuum of Care (CoC) Board Designee United Way

----Original Message----

From: Cannon, Kathleen [mailto:kcannon@unitedwaybroward.org]

Sent: Thursday, June 05, 2014 2:34 PM

To: Strong, Kimberly Cc: Bakalar, Howard

Subject: Re: Continuum of Care (CoC) Board Designee

Hi sorry.

Yes it's Howard Bakalar.

Kathleen Cannon CEO/President United Way of Broward County

LIVE UNITED!!

On Jun 5. 2014, at 2:30 PM, "Strong, Kimberly" < KSTRONG@broward.org wrote:

Good afternoon, this is a gentle reminder of your identification of a representative of your organization for the CoC Board.

Thank you,

Kim

From:

Strong, Kimberly

Sent:

Thursday, May 29, 2014 4:06 PM

To:

'mcj@careersourcebroward.com'

Subject:

Continuum of Care (CoC) Board Designee

Mason Jackson, President CareerSource

Dear Mr. Jackson:

I am writing to advise that as the County moves forward with transitioning the Broward County Homeless Initiative Partnership Advisory Board to the Homeless Continuum of Care Board (HCCB), I am formally introducing myself as the HCCB Coordinator and to welcome your participation in the Broward Homeless Continuum of Care (CoC).

Additionally. I am advising that as a stakeholder in our community's efforts to end homelessness, your agency now has a designated seat on the twenty-seven (27) member Broward County HCCB.

To this end, the Broward County Office of Intergovernmental Affairs and Professional Standards (OIAPS) is finalizing the Agenda Item to appoint members to the HCCB and it is scheduled to go before the Broward County Board of County Commissioners (BOCC) on June 24, 2014.

To facilitate the appointments, I request that your Organization identify a Representative who you feel is an ideal candidate to be a part of the HCCB. Your designee should be an individual who will aid in providing the vision, strategies and guidance to end homelessness in Broward County. Serving on the Board will include an enhanced understanding, willingness and stewardship to lead the community to address challenges, embrace opportunities and to provide recommendations to end homelessness in Broward to the Board of County Commissioners regarding policy direction.

Therefore, please submit your Organization Representative's name, resume and contact information to kstrong@broward.org by Friday, June 6, 2014.

Thank you for your efforts to end homelessness in Broward County.

Sincerely.

Michael R. Wright, MPA. Administrator

mening

HCCB Coordinator

From:

Strong, Kimberly

Sent:

Monday, June 16, 2014 9:29 AM

To:

Sainvil, Daphnee

Subject:

Continuum of Care (CoC) Board Designee CareerSource

From Mr. Jackson for CareerSource Broward

From: Mason Jackson [mailto:MCJ@careersourcebroward.com]

Sent: Friday, June 13, 2014 2:18 PM

To: Strong, Kimberly

Subject: RE: Continuum of Care (CoC) Board Designee

I'll serve until I make a determination about who would be best from my organization. Also the other document was a plan but what have been the efforts to date by the C of C board in the area of employment.



MASON C. JACKSON

President/CEO (954) 202-3835

6301 NW 5th Way Suite 3000 Fort Lauderdale FL 33309 Fax. (954) 202-3620



mcj@careersourcebroward.com www.careersourcebroward.com

Follow CareerSource Broward









t since of polating to the title of masses of the stance of the central days of mademan at the constraint of the part forces, the constraint and the constraint of the constra

From:

Strong, Kimberly

Sent:

Thursday, May 29, 2014 4:01 PM

To:

'scott_israel@sheriff.org'

Cc:

Wright, Michael

Subject:

Continuum of Care (CoC) Board Designees

Sheriff Scott Israel Broward Sheriff's Office

Dear Sheriff Israel:

I am writing to advise that as the County moves forward with transitioning the Broward County Homeless Initiative Partnership Advisory Board to the Homeless Continuum of Care Board (HCCB), I am formally introducing myself as the HCCB Coordinator and to welcome your participation in the Broward Homeless Continuum of Care (CoC).

Additionally. I am advising that as a stakeholder in our community's efforts to end homelessness, your agency now has a designated seat on the twenty-seven (27) member Broward County HCCB.

To this end, the Broward County Office of Intergovernmental Affairs and Professional Standards (OIAPS) is finalizing the Agenda Item to appoint members to the HCCB and it is scheduled to go before the Broward County Board of County Commissioners (BOCC) on June 24, 2014.

To facilitate the appointments, I request that your Law Enforcement Agency identify a Representative who you feel is an ideal candidate to be a part of the HCCB. Your designee should be an individual who will aid in providing the vision, strategies and guidance to end homelessness in Broward County. Serving on the Board will include an enhanced understanding, willingness and stewardship to lead the community to address challenges, embrace opportunities and to provide recommendations to end homelessness in Broward to the Board of County Commissioners regarding policy direction.

Therefore, please submit your Organization Representative's name, resume and contact information to kstrong@broward.org by Friday, June 6, 2014.

Thank you for your efforts to end homelessness in Broward County.

Sincerely.

Michael R. Wright, MPA. Administrator

HCCB Coordinator

Homeless Initiative Partnership

mennihr

From:

Strong, Kimberly

Sent:

Monday, June 16, 2014 9:38 AM

To:

Sainvil, Daphnee

Subject:

Continuum of Care (CoC) Board Designee- BSO

From: Pusins, Robert [mailto:Robert Pusins@sheriff.org]

Sent: Thursday, June 05, 2014 3:02 PM

To: Strong, Kimberly

Cc: Wright, Michael; Castillo, Lisa; Scott Russell@sheriff.org Subject: FW: Continuum of Care (CoC) Board Designees

Kimberly:

Captain Scott Russell will serve as Sheriff Scott Israel's designee to represent the Broward Sheriff's Office on the Homeless Continuum of Care Board (HCCB).

Captain Russell will provide his resume and contact information to you by the close of business tomorrow, Friday, June 6, 2014.

Please feel free to contact me if I may be of any further assistance.

Thank you for your assistance in this matter.

Bob

Robert R. Pusins

Executive Director
Department of Community Services
Broward Sheriff's Office
2601 W. Broward Blvd.
Fort Lauderdale, FL 33312
(954) 321-4645
robert_pusins@sheriff.org





Please note that Florida has a broad public records law, and that all correspondence sent to me via email may be subject to disclosure.

From:

Strong, Kimberly

Sent:

Thursday, May 29, 2014 4:02 PM

To:

fadderley@fortlauderdale.gov

Cc:

mdiaz@fortlauderdale.gov; Wright, Michael

Subject:

Continuum of Care (CoC) Board Designees

Chief Frank Adderley

City of Fort Lauderdale Police Department

Dear Chief Adderley:

I am writing to advise that as the County moves forward with transitioning the Broward County Homeless Initiative Partnership Advisory Board to the Homeless Continuum of Care Board (HCCB), I am formally introducing myself as the HCCB Coordinator and to welcome your participation in the Broward Homeless Continuum of Care (CoC).

Additionally. I am advising that as a stakeholder in our community's efforts to end homelessness, your agency now has a designated seat on the twenty-seven (27) member Broward County HCCB.

To this end, the Broward County Office of Intergovernmental Affairs and Professional Standards (OIAPS) is finalizing the Agenda Item to appoint members to the HCCB and it is scheduled to go before the Broward County Board of County Commissioners (BOCC) on June 24, 2014.

To facilitate the appointments, I request that your Law Enforcement Agency identify a Representative who you feel is an ideal candidate to be a part of the HCCB. Your designee should be an individual who will aid in providing the vision, strategies and guidance to end homelessness in Broward County. Serving on the Board will include an enhanced understanding, willingness and stewardship to lead the community to address challenges, embrace opportunities and to provide recommendations to end homelessness in Broward to the Board of County Commissioners regarding policy direction.

Therefore, please submit your Organization Representative's name, resume and contact information to kstrong@broward.org by Friday, June 6, 2014.

Thank you for your efforts to end homelessness in Broward County.

Sincerely.

Michael R. Wright, MPA. Administrator

mening

HCCB Coordinator

From:

Strong, Kimberly

Sent:

Monday, June 16, 2014 9:39 AM

To:

Sainvil, Daphnee

Subject:

Continuum of Care (CoC) Board Designees FLPD

From: Marilyn Diaz [mailto:MDiaz@fortlauderdale.gov]

Sent: Thursday, June 05, 2014 3:47 PM

To: Strong, Kimberly

Cc: Frank Adderley; Jaime Costas

Subject: RE: Continuum of Care (CoC) Board Designees

Kimberly, Sergeant Jaime Costas has been designated as the Fort Lauderdale Police Department's representative. His contact information is as follows:

E-Mail: JaimeC@fortlauderdale.gov

Work #: 954-828-5486 Cell #: 954-610-1200



Marilyn Diaz

Assistant to Chief of Police Fort Lauderdale Police Department

2 (954) 828-5590

(954) 828-6001

From: Strong, Kimberly [mailto:KSTRONG@broward.org]

Sent: Thursday, June 05, 2014 2:23 PM

To: Frank Adderley Cc: Marilyn Diaz

Subject: RE: Continuum of Care (CoC) Board Designees

Good afternoon, this is a gentle reminder of your identification of a representative of your agency for the CoC Board.

Thank you,

Kim

From:

Strong, Kimberly

Sent:

Thursday, May 29, 2014 4:32 PM

To:

'fnask@browardhealth.org'

Subject:

Continuum of Care (CoC) Board Designee

Frank Nask President/CEO Broward Health

Dear Mr. Nask:

I am writing to advise that as the County moves forward with transitioning the Broward County Homeless Initiative Partnership Advisory Board to the Homeless Continuum of Care Board (HCCB), I am formally introducing myself as the HCCB Coordinator and to welcome your participation in the Broward Homeless Continuum of Care (CoC).

Additionally, I am advising that as a stakeholder in our community's efforts to end homelessness, your agency now has a designated seat on the twenty-seven (27) member Broward County HCCB.

To this end, the Broward County Office of Intergovernmental Affairs and Professional Standards (OIAPS) is finalizing the Agenda Item to appoint members to the HCCB and it is scheduled to go before the Broward County Board of County Commissioners (BOCC) on June 24, 2014.

To facilitate the appointments, I request that your Organization identify a Representative who you feel is an ideal candidate to be a part of the HCCB. Your designee should be an individual who will aid in providing the vision, strategies and guidance to end homelessness in Broward County. Serving on the Board will include an enhanced understanding, willingness and stewardship to lead the community to address challenges, embrace opportunities and to provide recommendations to end homelessness in Broward to the Board of County Commissioners regarding policy direction.

Therefore, please submit your Municipality Representative's name, resume and contact information to kstrong@broward.org by Friday, June 6, 2014.

Thank you for your efforts to end homelessness in Broward County.

Sincerely,

Michael R. Wright, MPA. Administrator

Mennifor

HCCB Coordinator

From:

Strong, Kimberly

Sent:

Thursday, May 29, 2014 4:35 PM

To:

'adeibert@bchafl.org'

Subject:

Continuum of Care (CoC) Board Designee

Ann Deibert

CEO

Broward County Housing Authority

Dear Ms. Deibert:

I am writing to advise that as the County moves forward with transitioning the Broward County Homeless Initiative Partnership Advisory Board to the Homeless Continuum of Care Board (HCCB), I am formally introducing myself as the HCCB Coordinator and to welcome your participation in the Broward Homeless Continuum of Care (CoC).

Additionally, I am advising that as a stakeholder in our community's efforts to end homelessness, your agency now has a designated seat on the twenty-seven (27) member Broward County HCCB.

To this end, the Broward County Office of Intergovernmental Affairs and Professional Standards (OIAPS) is finalizing the Agenda Item to appoint members to the HCCB and it is scheduled to go before the Broward County Board of County Commissioners (BOCC) on June 24, 2014.

To facilitate the appointments, I request that your Organization identify a Representative who you feel is an ideal candidate to be a part of the HCCB. Your designee should be an individual who will aid in providing the vision, strategies and guidance to end homelessness in Broward County. Serving on the Board will include an enhanced understanding, willingness and stewardship to lead the community to address challenges, embrace opportunities and to provide recommendations to end homelessness in Broward to the Board of County Commissioners regarding policy direction.

Therefore, please submit your Municipality Representative's name, resume and contact information to kstrong@broward.org by Friday, June 6, 2014.

Thank you for your efforts to end homelessness in Broward County.

Sincerely,

Michael R. Wright, MPA. Administrator

meningha

HCCB Coordinator

From:

Strong, Kimberly

Sent:

Tuesday, June 17, 2014 12:54 PM

To:

Ron Brummitt (rbrummitt@caringplace.org)

Subject:

Continuum of Care (CoC) Board Designee

Reverend Ron Brummitt President/CEO Miami Rescue Mission d/b/a **Broward Outreach Center**

Dear Mr. Brummitt:

I am writing to advise that as the County moves forward with transitioning the Broward County Homeless Initiative Partnership Advisory Board to the Homeless Continuum of Care Board (HCCB), I am formally introducing myself as the HCCB Coordinator and to welcome your participation in the Broward Homeless Continuum of Care (CoC).

Additionally. I am advising that as a stakeholder in our community's efforts to end homelessness, your agency now has a designated seat on the twenty-seven (27) member Broward County HCCB.

To this end, the Broward County Office of Intergovernmental Affairs and Professional Standards (OIAPS) is finalizing the Agenda Item to appoint members to the HCCB and it is scheduled to go before the Broward County Board of County Commissioners (BOCC) on June 24, 2014.

To facilitate the appointments, I request that your agency identify a Representative who you feel is an ideal candidate to be a part of the HCCB. Your designee should be an individual who will aid in providing the vision, strategies and guidance to end homelessness in Broward County. Serving on the Board will include an enhanced understanding, willingness and stewardship to lead the community to address challenges, embrace opportunities and to provide recommendations to end homelessness in Broward to the Board of County Commissioners regarding policy direction.

Therefore, please submit your Organization Representative's name, resume and contact information to kstrong@broward.org as soon as possible.

Thank you for your efforts to end homelessness in Broward County.

Sincerely.

Michael R. Wright, MPA. Administrator **HCCB** Coordinator

mounter